
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 
   

 

 
What a fantastic first term we have had at Court Lane Junior 

School! We’ve a had a great time settling in to our new 

school, learning to routines and discovering some new 

subjects. Take a look at the Year 3 highlights from the 

Autumn Term. 

 

Surveying our local area  

Linked to our Geography topic about settlements, Year 3 

used all eight directions of a compass to record the land use 

of our school’s local park. Along the way, we stopped and 

sketched a bird’s eye view of our route, including houses, 

shops and communal spaces. 

Bonjour! Salut! 

We have been learning how to greet each 

other in French. Ask us how to say hello and 

how are you? 



 

  Swimming at Mountbatten Leisure 

Centre 

Year 3 having been learning and developing three different 

strokes during our swimming lessons, including; front crawl, 

backstroke and breaststroke. We have also learnt about 

water safety, how to be safe in the water, both at the pool 

and swimming in the sea and what to do in an emergency. 

 

 

 
 

  

 Using stitching to create Christmas 

stockings 

 

Using the “running stitch” technique, we have created some 

beautiful festive Christmas stockings using felt, thread and a 

range of decorations as part of our DT topic. 



 


